
How one donor’s generosity will provide a  
home away from home for patients, family  

members and visiting medical students
In January, Southeast Georgia Health System announced 
an anonymous donation had been received for the 
specific purpose of building a new lodging facility on 
the Brunswick Campus.

Since then, construction has begun and the  
Health System has revealed its new lodging facility 
will be named Nunnally House in recognition of the 
generous gift received from the Hugh Nunnally family, 
longtime philanthropic supporters of the Health System.

A Warm, Safe Haven
With an anticipated completion in early 2014, the 
Nunnally House will serve as short-term residential 
quarters for the families of critical care patients, 
cancer patients and their family members, and on-call 
team members and medical students completing their 
residencies at the Health System. 

Plans include a one-story residential building with 
three designated living areas: a cancer patient wing 
with 16 one-bedroom units; a critical care family  
wing with 12 two-bedroom units; and a wing with  
16 one-bedroom and 2 two-bedroom units for 
medical students and on-call team members. 

that Hugh Built
The House

Located next to the Brunswick Campus on Kemble 
Avenue, the Nunnally House will offer all the comforts 
of home, from compact refrigerators and microwaves 
to handicap-accessible bathrooms with showers. The 
living areas will also be equipped with dinnerware 
and other daily essentials, and community laundry 
facilities will be available. 

“This gift gives us the opportunity to further enhance 
the experience of the people we serve,” says Krista 
Robitz, director, Development, Southeast Georgia 
Health System Foundation. “It keeps families close 
to their loved ones while they’re being cared for, and 
that’s what’s at the heart of this project.” 

A History of Giving
The Nunnally House is just one more remarkable 
philanthropic gift legacy. Mr. Nunnally and his  
family have supported a variety of charitable initiatives 
since 1997—most notably a gift in 2007 for the 
renovation and expansion of what is now known as the  
Miriam & Hugh Nunnally Maternity Care Center. 

The Nunnally House will be a lodging facility for families of critical care patients, cancer 
patients and their families, as well as medical students and on-call team members.

Are you A Donor to  
the FounDAtion?
Southeast Georgia Health 
System Foundation has a new 
webpage that makes it even 
easier than ever to give online. 
To learn more about becoming 
a donor, visit sghs.org 
and click on “Give a Gift,” 
call 912-466-3361 or email 
krobitz@sghs.org.
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